
NOTICE TO PARENTS 

OF 

KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS 
 

Parents of kindergarten students have the option of paying $.50 per carton of 
milk for their child’s afternoon break each day.  The cost for the 2023-2024 school year 
will be $88.00, but you may pay $44.00 per semester if you wish.  Please remember 
that the cost of the special milk for kindergarten students will not be included in 
student's meal accounts; a separate payment must be made to the school district and 
given to the Elementary School office for your child to participate.  
  
 If you have any questions, please feel free to call the Unit Office at 785-5021 or 
Cuba Elementary School at 785-8054. 
  
 Thank you.  
 
Students Name_________________________________________ 
 

_______ My child WILL be participating in the kindergarten milk program.  

_______ My child WILL NOT be participating in the kindergarten milk program. 

 

 


